



Captain: Leigh Maydew
The Wesley Centre, Spring Head,
Wednesbury, WS10 9AD
(Tel) 07947 657551
(Email) 2wednesbury@boys-brigade.org.uk
1 2ndWednesburyBoysBrigade

Dear Parents/Guardians,

#### **March Newsletter**

### **Band**

Band Practices will restart on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> March between 6.30pm and finishing at 8pm. These practices take place at Woods Methodist Church, Coronation Road and are open to all members in Juniors and above.

# Friday 10<sup>th</sup> March

Unfortunately due to staffing issues there will be no Juniors on this evening.

Anchors and Company/Seniors will be joined by Trevor, our Chaplain, and so Company/Seniors should be present for a 7pm start.

# Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> March

Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> March Central Methodist Church celebrates its 49<sup>th</sup> Anniversary. The morning service (10am) will be an All Age Service and so therefore we would like members to do their best to be present in uniform. The service will last around 45minutes, but no longer than an hour.

# Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March

Unfortunately due to staffing issues there will be no Company/Seniors on this evening.

## Uniform

As a uniformed youth organisation we would really appreciate all members, staff and young people to wear full uniform each week. Uniform includes shoes, dark socks, dark trousers and BB poloshirt and sweatshirt. Company and Seniors also have the more formal shirt and tie uniform. If you need to order uniform then please head to shop.boys-brigade.org.uk, if you need any advice on what is needed then please speak to your sectional staff.

#### **Social Media**

We have a range of social media outlets, our closed Facebook group for all members is <a href="https://www.facebook.com/groups/2ndWednesburyBB/">https://www.facebook.com/groups/2ndWednesburyBB/</a> and our more public page is <a href="https://www.facebook.com/2ndWednesburyBoysBrigade/">https://www.facebook.com/2ndWednesburyBB</a>, check us out!